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WELCOME TO 2024 

We have seen the close of 2023 and welcomed in 2024. Our 

staff have had some time off and are rearing to get back into a 

steady flow of work again. 

As the weather continues to stay warm, we can complete cow 

races, farm tracks, and drains. We have digger, grader and 

roller, ability to do any work big or small from start to end. 

Start of February we head to the Kenworth 100-year celebration 

with eight trucks from the fleet, the show is on at Mystery Creek. 

 

Did you know we have a six 

tonne digger available? 

Great for those smaller jobs. 

Has trenching buckets of 

various sizes, cleaning bucket 

and an auger available.  
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New Kenworth SAR welcomed to 

fleet 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The end of 2023 saw the welcoming of the first brand new 

tipper truck to the SBH fleet. ROCSAR is a Kenworth T410 

SAR, made in Melbourne, Australia. It has a PACCAR 

motor. The SAR will be driven by Jackson, give him a 

wave as you pass him. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s on 

in our local 

community? 

- Harvest weekend 
Saturday 3rd and Sunday 4th February 
Heatherlea East road Levin 
Facebook.com/horowhenuavintagemachineryclub 

- Shannon Spectacular Car & Bike Show 
Sunday 18th February 2024, Shannon Domain. 
Facebook.com/shannoncarshow 

“If agriculture goes 

wrong, nothing 

else will have a 

chance to go 

right” 

M. S. Swaminathan 

Road closures Saddle Road 

Monday 12th February – Friday 23rd 

February 2024 

Monday to Thursday: 9am – 4pm. 

Friday: 10am – 4pm 

Remaining open at weekends and 

in the evenings. 

 

What’s happening for us 

in the next few months? 

Keep an eye out for our most 

original fleet member, the 1975 

Kenworth, W923R. Who is about 

to emerge from a complete 

restoration and revamp. 

Don’t forget February and 

March is a great time a year to 

get your cow races done. Call to 

book in today, 0800 SHN BULK. 

 


